
PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
• Widening the roadway to accommodate 7-foot buffered 

bicycle lanes and adding sidewalks to create a               
continuous facility in each direction of SW 56th Avenue.  

• Adding shared lane pavement markings in each direction 
along SW 62nd Avenue and North 64th  Avenue to         
enhance the safe travel of bicycles and motor vehicles in 
the same traffic lane.  

• Adding sidewalks to create a continuous facility in each 
direction of SW 62nd Avenue.  

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
• Day-time traffic detours in one direction at a time will 

occur along SW 56th Avenue for widening and paving 
operations. Access to properties and local traffic will be 
maintained during these detours.  

• Access to properties will be maintained and flaggers will 
direct traffic around the work zone during sidewalk     
construction along SW 62nd Avenue.  

• Additional information about lane closures and            
construction work hours will be provided in the weekly 
traffic report distributed by FDOT. For more                      
information, contact Rebecca Guerrero using the                 
information provided  below.  

 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

SOUTHWEST BROWARD MOBILITY IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 
SW 56th Avenue from SR 824/Pembroke Road to SR 848/Stirling Road 
SW 62nd Avenue from SR 852/County Line Road to SR 824/Pembroke Road 
North 64th Avenue from SR 820/Pines Boulevard to SR 822/Sheridan Street 
Financial Project ID: 434697-1-52-01 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Four, has awarded a contract to Horizon Contractors Inc., for mobility    
improvements along SW 56th Avenue, SW 62nd Avenue and North 64th Avenue in the cities of Miramar and Hollywood.  

The Broward Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) is investing over $300 million to create safer, healthier communities in 
Broward County. This project is one of many within a larger plan to create enhanced bicycle, pedestrian, and public transportation 
access. The Broward MPO is a federally-mandated agency that is responsible for making decisions on local transportation issues and 
prioritizing how to spend federal funds on transportation projects. For more information about the Broward MPO, please visit: 
BrowardMPO.org. 

Construction Cost: $4,993,116         Construction Start Date: July 29, 2019          Anticipated Completion: Early 2022 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Heidy Cuevas, P.E. — FDOT Construction Project Manager 
 Phone: (954) 958-7653  
 Email: heidy.cuevas@dot.state.fl.us  
 
Rebecca Guerrero — Community Outreach Specialist 
 Phone: (954) 940-7605 
 Email: rguerrero@corradino.com 

 The project team will be distributing periodic updates. If you would like to receive project updates by email, please contact Community 

Outreach Specialist, Rebecca Guerrero, to be added to the project distribution list. Public participation is solicited without regard to race, 

color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.  

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances economic     

prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.  

mailto:ddiaz@corradino.com

